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Dear Parent/Carer,
 

Summer Fair:  

Thank you for coming to and supporting our 

Summer Fair last Saturday. A special thanks 

to the Friends of DKH for organising such a 

fantastic day with lots of games, stalls and 

food for everyone to enjoy themselves. 

Thank you to all our talented children for 

performing various musical items.  
 

End of Year Music Concert 

Unfortunately we have had to cancel our 

‘End of Year’ Music Concert which was 

scheduled to take place on Monday, 10th 

July 2017. I would like to apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause.    
 

Spanish Day- Thursday, 6th July 2017 

On Thursday, 6th July 2017, the children will 

be taking part in Spanish Day organised by 

Mr Pablo Jimenez-Bravo (Spanish Teacher).  

They will be learning about different Spanish 

speaking countries and attend a Flamenco 

Dancing and story-telling Workshops. 

Year 6 pupils will be serving in the Spanish 

styled café.  

We are encouraging all our pupils to 

celebrate this day by dressing up in Spanish 

styled costume/dress. Once again, this 

should be a great day!  
 

Kingsdale Performance 

Well Done to the Brass and Samba Band for 

their vibrant performance last evening at the 

Kingsdale Music festival! We are very proud 

of all our talented pupils! 
 

Mathletics trial 

We are doing a Mathletics trial. Here is the 

link http://uk.mathletics.com/primary/  

Your child’s teacher has given them a 

username and password. Please encourage 

them to try it. We value your feedback!           

- Ms R.Brett 
 

Update on Year 6 Fundraising 

Thanks to your support, Year 6 are ¾s of the 

way towards their fundraising target.  Please 

come along to the further planned events: 

Spanish Day: Come along after school and 

make a Spanish flag themed sand jar (or any 

colours of your choosing); 

Friday 7th & 14th July: Happy Friday snack 

stall, plus crafts and Lego cards available to 

buy from those kindly donated at the fair 

(donations still very welcome!). 
 

+++++++Friends of Dog Kennel Hill+++++++ 

We hope you enjoyed the City Beach 

Summer Fair!  
 

We cannot thank each and every one of 

you enough for the incredible and 

tremendous help at Saturday's Summer Fair.   
 

The feedback from fair goers has been 

hugely positive and all were super impressed 

by the fantastic atmosphere, stunning array 

of stalls and the marvellous music.  A BIG 

‘shout out’ to the music teachers and the 

school's fabulous bands, groups and choir 

who entertained the crowds throughout the 

fair.   
 

None of it would have been possible without 

such an extraordinary group of volunteers 

right from set up, to actual fair and then 

clear up and beyond. 
 

Well done everyone and thank you again for 

helping create the beach themed magic.   

We will let you know how much we raised for 

the school next week. 
 

Please check out the DKH Friends Facebook 

pages for some excellent pictures of the 

day! 
 

Spanish Day - Olé! 

More fundraising fun on Thursday, 6th July 

2017 with Spanish Day. Please bring any 

delicious donations of Spanish food to the 

dining room or office.  If you want to help on 

the day please get in touch with a 

committee member.  Gracias!  
 

Have an enjoyable weekend!  

Lorram Black and Staff of DKH

http://uk.mathletics.com/primary/


  

 

 

Attendance and 

Punctuality: 
This week’s School Attendance:         

94.5%  
(96% is the expected minimum 

standard of attendance) 

Class Attendance Punctuality 

RA 90% 89.7% 

RB 95.5% 89.3% 

1C 96.3% 77.8% 

1D 89.7% 69.3% 

2E 98.8% 85.7% 

2F 92% 92.9% 

3G 97.7% 66.7% 

3H 94.9% 100% 

3I 95.2% 78.6% 

4J 92.7% 93.1% 

4K 91.2% 89.7% 

5L 96.8% 89.3% 

5M 98.5% 86.7% 

6N 99.6% 86.2% 

6O 91.7% 82.1% 

Well done and keep up the good 

attendance Classes 2E and 6N! 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

Monday, 

03/07/17 

Nursery 1 Visit to Battersea Park 

Tuesday 

04/07/17 

Reception A and Reception B 

Visit to Godstone Farm 

Wednesday, 

05/07/17 

KS1 Sports Day at School,  

9:30-11:00am 

Thursday 

06/07/2017 

Nursery 2 Visit to Battersea Park 

Thursday, 

06/07/17 

Spanish Day 

London Youth Games  

Monday, 

10/07/17 

‘End of Year’ Music Concert at 

6:30pm for parents/ carers 

(Cancelled) 

Wednesday, 

12/07/17 

‘Reception’s Got Talent’ at 

1:50pm for parents/ carers 

Thursday, 

13/07/17 

End of Year Reports handed to 

Parents/ Carers 

Friday, 

14/07/17 

Last day for School Clubs. 

There will be no school 

organised clubs during the last 

week of school.  

Play Shelter will run as usual 

during the last week of school. 

Monday, 

17/07/17 

Parent/ Carer ‘Drop In’ 

Sessions after school and 

‘Meet the New Teacher’ 

(more information to follow 

shortly) 

Year 6 World Para-Athletics at 

Olympic Park  

Tuesday, 

18/07/17 

End of Year BBQ for Whole 

School 

Year 6 End of Year Production, 

7-9pm (note change of date) 

Wednesday, 

19/07/17 

Year 6 End of Year Production, 

7-9pm 

Thursday, 

20/07/17 

Class Parties 

Friday, 

21/07/17 
School closing at 2pm for 

pupils 

Summer Holiday:  

Monday, 24th July 2017 to  

Tuesday, 5th September 2017 

School re-opens on:  

Wednesday, 6th September 2017  

 
Thought for the week:  

‘The bamboo that bends is stronger 

than the oak that resists.’ 

- Japanese Proverb - 

Look at our Super pupils who have 

demonstrated our School Value of: 

Being Resilient!  
 

1C Mateen 

1D Thalia 

2E Lynn 

2F  

3G Tyler 

3H Isabel 

3I Lauryn 

4J Hannah 

4K Kathleen 

5L Tito 

5M Rosanna 

6N Chadd 

6O Frank 

 
 


